

TERM 1: TUESDAY 26 FEBRUARY 2019









## YEAR 4 BAND PROGRAM

Last week, all 114 students in Year 4 received an instrument that they will study under the direction of professional musicians and tutors, for 2019.

Last Tuesday, all students were sitting on the edge of their seats, and the room was buzzing with excitement as they waited to see what instrument they were going to receive!

After various testing in Year 3, students were allocated instruments most appropriate to their timbre preferences and demonstrated abilities. Their first concert will be at the end of this term, and we look forward to hearing their progress after 8 weeks of tuition.

Discovering the stars of the future!

Have fun Year 4:)

## **Mr Byron Mark**

Manager of Ensembles - Creative Arts